
 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

 

I hope you are as excited about 2018 as I am.   The thing about a 

brand-New Year is the opportunity that comes with it.   It’s a 

brand-new beginning to write on our CANTO canvas and shape 

the course of our success.   

2017 have given a taste of what we can achieve if we work 

towards these two goals: 

 Achieving targets 

 Satisfying our stakeholders 

I do hope that the small taste of success in 2017 will activate the hunger within to do better and 

exceed expectations in 2018.  I assure you that repeated success will bring repeated rewards.  

The onus is on every one of us to move CANTO forward in 2018.  Your hard work and 

dedication has gotten us to this point, but as an organization, we still have a long way to go.  I 

urge you to put aside all impediments that may hold us back in realizing our individual and 

collective potential as we welcome 2018 with a strong commitment towards the success of the 

Association. 

Let us pray for resilience and sustainability and continue to remember our members who have 

been affected by the turbulent storms of 2017 and give them the support that is expected from 

their CANTO family. 

I hereby reinforce my commitment and joy in working with each one of you and look forward to 

a wonderful 2018. 

Please accept my best wishes to you and your families 

 

Teresa Wankin 
Secretary General  

CANTO 

2
nd

 January 2018 


